
NOVEMBER 
Important Dates 

Nov. 9th: Christmas Minis Fundraiser– Sign 
up by November 8th 

Nov. 19th, 20th & 21st: Fall Conferences 

Nov. 18th: Pizza Ranch Fundraiser 5-8pm 

Nov. 27: Pajama Day 

Nov. 28-29: No School-Thanksgiving Break 

Bible Stories 

10 Commandments 

Battle of Jericho 

David is Chosen/David & Goliath 

Praise God 

Pizza Ranch Fundraiser 

 There is a sign up sheet for the Pizza Ranch 

Fundraiser.  We will bus tables from 5-8pm.  We will 

receive 10% of the proceeds on buffet, carryout or 

delivery. The children are welcome to help also!  If 

you would rather not commit to a full shift you are 

welcome to work for part of it! Thanks for your help 

in supporting our preschool!  

What we will be working on in the month of November…. 

Math: We will continue our work on shapes: heart, diamond, octagon and review of all 

the shapes we have learned.  

Literacy: We will continue work on strengthening our small muscles in our hands and 

begin working on recognizing & writing our names.  

Social/Emotional: We are going to talk about feelings, not only our own feelings but also 

how our actions can affect other peoples feelings. We will also work on functional skills 

such as putting on and zipping our coats.   

Fall Conferences 

Fall conferences will be held Tuesday,  

November 19, Wednesday, November 20th, 

Thursday, November 21st.  

 Please follow these steps to sign up for a  

conference.  Conferences are strongly  

encouraged! If these times do not work for you 

please contact me and we can find a time that 

fits into your schedule. Thanks!  

Here's how it works in 3 easy steps: 

1) Click this link to see our SignUp on SignUp.com:  

https://signup.com/go/qUbztxT 

2) Review the options listed and choose the spot(s) you 

like. 

3) Sign up! It's Easy - you will NOT need to register an 

account or keep a password on SignUp.com. 

Christmas Book Exchange 

 We are going to have a Christmas book  

exchange in each class.  We ask that each child 

brings a book that they could exchange with a class-

mate.  November Book Orders are a great time to 

order these books.  We ask that you follow our $3 limit. 

Also please wrap the book and label (To: A friend 

From: Your child’s name) This book exchange will take 

place the morning of our Christmas program.  
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 Reminders 

 We try to get outside most days as long as it is not raining. Please be sure to bring 

hats, gloves and coats every day for your child.  

 As the weather gets colder I want to remind you of our weather policy. We follow 

the Marshall Public School for weather delays and closings.  I will also post  

announcements on our Facebook page and send out an email for early  

dismissals and closings.   

Grandma Eula 

 You may see a new face in our  

classroom on Wednesdays.   

Grandma Eula is going to come help us 

out in our classroom.  She has a been a 

teacher for the last 40 years in the  

Dallas, Texas area and has recently 

moved to Marshall.  We are so  

excited to have her be part of our  

preschool! 

I will be gone Monday, November 

10th.  I will still be checking my emails 

so if you need to contact me please 

feel free to do so via email.  Miss Lisa 

will be filling in for me! Thank you!  


